
September 5, 2024

CCPS Postpones Elementary Curriculum Night

Elementary is rescheduled for September 26; Middle & High School will occur as scheduled

JONESBORO—The instructional leadership of Clayton County Public Schools (CCPS) has scheduled a
series of Curriculum Nights for students and their families. Curriculum Nights are a great opportunity to
join the district’s teachers as they present information about the curriculum being taught in our classrooms
and explain each school’s instructional goals for the 2024-2025 school year. Parents/guardians/caregivers
are encouraged to ask questions to gain a deeper understanding of a place called school.

The schedule is as follows:

● Elementary Schools Postponed to Thursday, September 26, 2024 5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.
● Middle Schools Thursday, September 12, 2024 5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.
● High Schools Thursday, September 19, 2024 5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.

Contact your child’s/children’s school(s) for more information.


